
 

 

 

                     

Learn the Chemistry of Wine Making 

The Long Island Subsection of the New York American Chemical Society would like to 
invite New York ACS members to attend a Vineyard Tour. The tour will take place at 
Palmer Vineyards in Riverhead Long Island, N.Y. on Saturday, September 19, 2015 
from 12:00 pm to ~2:00 pm.  

• Winemaker Miguel Martin will explain the science behind the wine, discuss 
different grapes and viticulture practices, and explain the wine making process 
from grapes to bottling.  
 

• Participants will be treated to a vineyard tour and wine tastings.  
 

• This event is open to all New York ACS members and their guest or guests.  
 

• All participants must be age 21 or older. The event will cost $20 per ACS active 
members and $30 per non-ACS members (guests).  **All fees are non-

refundable.  
 

• There are limited spaces available so, participants will be sellected on a first 
come first serve basis.  Reserve your spot ASAP! 

For registration and payment, please go to: 
http://www.newyorkacs.org/sub_island.php 

**Any questions contact Marlon Moreno e-mail: mmoreno@qcc.cuny.edu 


